We are excited to announce that the cake decorating contest is
on for this yearl All donations of baked goods are for the cake
walk booth. Cakes for the cake decorating contest can be
dropped off to the front office on Friday Oct. 22nd or by 1:.30pm
on the day of Carnival Oct. 23rd. We will have three categories
for the contest; adults and kids; primary and secondaryl! If
entering a cake for the kid's divisions please have the cake
decorated by the student.
I —
PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL ITEMS ARE SEALED IN PLASTIC
WRAP OR FOIL. Make sure they are in disposable containers, we
will not be able to return any containers. Please be sure to
indicate if your cake is for the cake decorating contest and
include a 3x5 index card with your name or your student's name,
teacher and phone number. Cakes from the contest are then
donated to the cake walk. There will be prizes for the winners in
each category. The winning cakes will be auctioned off during
e the carnival

NOT A BAKER?

We need any type of store-bought sweet treat donation for the
cake walk, cakes, cupcakes, cookies. Please bring to the front
office after school on the 21st or 22nd.

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR DONATIONS!

Questions: friendsofrichland@gmail.com .







